November 11, 2021



Dear Residents, Families and Team Members of RoseWood Village Greenbrier,

Greetings!

That time of year is here again, and everyone is gearing up for the festivities that the holidays bring. We at RoseWood Village Greenbrier are doing that as well. Due to Covid 19 pandemic, We are ensuring that you are aware of the restrictions that we need to continue having in place, so that you can consider making alternate plans for you and your families.

In keeping with our tradition of honoring Thanksgiving, we will have a festive meal for our Residents, but unfortunately, due to Covid 19, we are unable to offer Resident families to join in for meals. While we do have private accommodations where social distancing can be honored, we are unable to honor any because the requests exceed the accommodations available.

Please let us know if any of you desire to have any of our Residents join families at home. We ask that you let us know as soon as possible so we will have medications, and any other needs available for continuity of care.

We truly regret this situation, but these continue to be trying times. As always, we strive to keep our community safe and comfortable.

Please reach out to me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Sarah Copeland, ALFA Executive Director, RoseWood Village Greenbrier ED.GBD@RoseWoodVillage.com